
  

December 17, 2008   

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

   

Eveline (Marie) is receiving our highest recommendation following her 10 days of 
assistance with our newborn. We had just brought our daughter home from the NICU 
because she arrived one month early, and could not have been comforted more by 
Marie’s attentive, kind care to our five pound daughter. She handled my baby’s needs 
with a gentle touch, knew how to remedy typical preemie matters (e.g. eye discharge, 
intestinal gas discomfort, retaining body heat, etc.) that we so needed as first-time 
parents. Marie also kept all items relevant to the baby’s care in an orderly fashion. The 
bottles and breast pump parts were promptly cleaned, sterilized and organized into a 
cabinet. My need for rest was always met by Marie’s initiative to ensure my baby’s 
comfort around the clock.  

We were very pleased with her help and welcome her back for future needs. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  

Sarah & Andrew 
New York, New York  


